ST JAMES CATHOLIC
PRIMARY SCHOOL. HEBBURN

Dear Parents and Carers,

13t March 2025

Red Nose Day 2025

On Friday 215t March children are invited to attend school in non-uniform to raise money for Comic

Relief.

Comic Relief is there for people who are facing the toughest times of their lives. All year-round, the
money donated to Comic Relief works hard to support some incredible projects making a change
to people's lives across the UK and around the world. In fact, over the last few years, Comic Relief

funding has helped to support 3 million people.

We are suggesting a £1 donation to Comic Relief which can be made via a link which will be sent

via text.

Every donation makes a very real difference to people in the UK and around the world.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs F Heslop

Headteacher
Mrs Francesca Heslop Email: Solway Road, . ) .
Headteacher info@stjameshebburn.co.uk Hebburn ?:tzgﬁll)dcu?ig:‘ilrﬁ
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e co . .
A 2 We're working
.r n 5 < towards Artsmark
Ive | p 2 Awarded by Arts
W
GLN

Council England

HealthyScho%Ts ipsnre



mailto:info@stjameshebburn.co.uk

